
RE: CITY OF HIGHLAND BEACH SODIUM HYDROXIDE SUPPLY FOR FY 2024

Patrick Allman <PAllman@odysseymanufacturing.com>
Thu 10/26/2023 5:13 PM
To:​David Richards <drichards@highlandbeach.us>​

Dave,
 
My mistake.  Your pricing will remain the same for next year at $3.50 per gallon. Sorry for the confusion.  Pat.
 
Patrick H. Allman
General Manager
Odyssey Manufacturing Co.
1484 Massaro Blvd
Tampa, Florida 33619
Office:  (813) 635-0339
Fax:  (813) 630-2589
Mobile:  (813) 335-3444
 
 
 
From: David Richards <drichards@highlandbeach.us>
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 1:23 PM
To: Patrick Allman <PAllman@odysseymanufacturing.com>
Subject: Re: CITY OF HIGHLAND BEACH SODIUM HYDROXIDE SUPPLY FOR FY 2024
 
Good afternoon Pat,
 
I see you wrote $3.80 per gallon that our pricing will stay the same but right now we are paying $3.50 per
gallon. I just want to clarify the price before I put in the blanket PO for the year.
 
I attached one of our old invoices for you to see. We are able to take a full load of sodium hydroxide 50%.
 
Thank you for all your help with pricing!
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Thank you,

David Richards

Water Plant Superintendent

 

Town of Highland Beach

3616 S. Ocean Boulevard

Highland Beach FL 33487

(561) 637-2036 Office

(561) 756-0689 Cell



(561) 278-2606 Fax
www.highlandbeach.us

 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from the Town of Highland Beach officials
and employees regarding public business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may
be subject to public disclosure. Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. The views
expressed in this message may not necessarily reflect those of the Town of Highland Beach.

From: Patrick Allman <PAllman@odysseymanufacturing.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 6:17 PM
To: David Richards <drichards@highlandbeach.us>
Subject: CITY OF HIGHLAND BEACH SODIUM HYDROXIDE SUPPLY FOR FY 2024
 
David,
 
This is going to the Village of Tequesta Council meeting on October 12th.  Your pricing will remain the same at $3.80
per gallon for FY 2024.  Thanks. Pat.
 
Patrick H. Allman
General Manager
Odyssey Manufacturing Co.
1484 Massaro Blvd
Tampa, Florida 33619
Office:  (813) 635-0339
Fax:  (813) 630-2589
Mobile:  (813) 335-3444
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